PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

[bookmark: _Hlk188963205]Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Amarillo will conduct a public hearing and consider an ordinance on Tuesday, February 11, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. at City Hall, 601 S Buchanan Street, Amarillo, TX 79101, for the purpose of receiving public comments on the City’s participation in the Texas Enterprise Zone Program pursuant to the Texas Enterprise Zone Act, Chapter 2303, Texas Government Code as revised and to consider the nomination of Ben E. Keith Company, located at 2300 N Loop 335 East, commonly known as 2300 N Lakeside Drive, as an Enterprise Zone Project to the Office of the Governor Economic Development and Tourism. Possible tax incentives to be offered to projects within the City of Amarillo will be discussed at the meeting. All interested parties are encouraged to attend and present their views.  For additional information, please contact Emily Koller, Planning Director at 806.378.6290.



CERTIFICATION

This public notice was posted on the official bulletin board of the City of Amarillo City Council, at 601 S Buchanan Street, Amarillo, TX 79101 on or before 3:00 p.m., February 4, 2025.

